
 
 
 
 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT the members of the 
Transportation Commission and Trails Subcommittee 

 have been invited to attend an 
 
 

Open House of the North Scottsdale Park and Ride  
To get a first-hand look at the new facility as bus service for local 

and express routes begin 
 
 

January 27, 2014 
8:00 A.M. 

Scottsdale Airpark 
Immediately southeast of Scottsdale and Thunderbird Roads 

Scottsdale, AZ  
 
 

While a quorum of the Transportation Commission and/or Trails Subcommittee 
may be in attendance at this meeting, the members of the Transportation 

Commission and Trails Subcommittee will not conduct Regular Commission or 
Trails Subcommittee business nor take any action.     


